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May 1, 2019 to May 25, 2019 
  

Mrs. Tibbals 6th grade 
ctibbals@troysd287.org 

(208)835-4261 

 

Dear Families, 

        Our ISATs are almost complete!  Students 

were assessed in the areas of math and ELA.   

Sixth grade students did an amazing job of 

staying focused and giving the state testing 

everything they had. I have told them that the 

effort they put forth was everything I had hoped 

for.  They truly gave it their all and I am so proud 

of them. 

       With a month of school to go we have lots of 

fun and challenging activities and projects to 

look forward to completing. We have the music 

festival in Lewiston May 8th, steelhead dissection 

May 9th, the release day May 20nd, country 

research reports, touring the Jr. High, meeting 

next year’s teachers, and helping to facilitate 

field day.  We continue to work on new skills in 

math, spelling, and reading.   

                                                        ~Crystal Tibbals 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

May 8: All Day Field Trip- 

Music Festival in Lewiston 

(students need a lunch) 

May 9: Steelhead fish 

dissection  

May 10: Growing up class 

May 15: Elementary Music 

Concert- THS Gym @ 6PM 

May 18: Books due to Library 

May 20:  Steelhead release 

at Spalding Park. (Near 

Lewiston) All day field trip. 

May 22: Mad Hatter’s Tea 

Party 

May 23: TES Talent show 

(MPR) K-3 8:30 AM   4-6 2:00 PM 

May 24:  Last day of School  

All-school assembly (8:30) 

and Field day  

(Early release at 1:15) 
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Steelhead Release Day (DATE CHANGE!) 

       Sixth grade students will be going to Spalding Native American 

Interpretive Center on Tuesday, May 20th for an all-day field trip. 

Idaho Fish and Game will help us release the steelhead trout the 

5th & 6th grade have been raising all spring.  Students will also 

participate in several outdoor science activities.  A sack lunch is 

needed for this trip and can be purchased through the lunchroom, 

if needed. 

        All students will need to wear appropriate clothing and 

footwear, bring water, and a lunch.  Parents are welcome to 

attend. Specific details will be available as the event gets closer.   

UI Engineering Design Expo 

Nearly all students from the elementary school went to the UI for 

the EXPO last Friday.  This fantastic day was full of activities and 

great examples for students to see the projects and innovations 

done right here in our local community.  I took just a few 

photographs to share with you.                                               

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


